
 

 
*Additional funds may be used towards a career development scholarship awarded through the                                       

OC Chamber Foundation. 

 

The Young Professional 
Committee of the Ocean City 

Chamber of Commerce is coordinating with Ocean City area businesses, churches, and non-profit 
organizations to seek donations for the 2018 Christmas Spirit Campaign.   

Through your donation, the 2018 Christmas Spirit Campaign will invite over 70 children from local families 
in need for a Christmas gift shopping event on December 1, 2018.  The shopping event will allow the children 
to purchase gifts for themselves or siblings for Christmas, enjoy games and craft activities, and breakfast 
with Santa.   

Thank you for your consideration to support the 2018 Christmas Spirit Campaign.  Your suggested donation 
of $100 will brighten the Christmas spirit of over 70 Ocean City area children!    
   
When sending your donation, please enclose the voucher to assure your donation is properly assigned to the 
2018 Christmas Spirit Campaign.  All checks should be made payable to the “Greater Ocean City Chamber of 
Commerce Foundation, Inc.”   
   

       Sincerely,      
  
       2018 YP Christmas Spirit Campaign Committee 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2018 Christmas Spirit Campaign and Scholarship Donation 

Name                    __________________________________________ 

Address              __________________________________________ 

City, State, Zip  __________________________________________ 

Phone                  __________________________________________ 

I have enclosed today $____________  
 
** All Donations are tax deductible - Federal ID # 27-2151222 

 
Please mail your tax deductible donation to: 

 
Greater Ocean City Chamber of Commerce Foundation, Inc. 

2018 Christmas Spirit Campaign 
12320 Ocean Gateway 
Ocean City, MD  21842 

 
Once your payment is processed, you will receive a receipt of your contribution for tax deduction purposes. 

Your receipt will be mailed to the address that is printed on your check.                                                                                                              
 

Thank you for your generous donation to help those in the Ocean City area! 
 

 


